
 

 

Hello to all Year 6 Learners! 

It’s been really strange not seeing you all over the last few months 

and we know that you may have missed school for a whole range of 

reasons. We know that you were probably looking forward to a lot 

of different events that usually happen towards the end of Year 6, 

whether that was SATs Week (with the bacon rolls in the morning!); 

the post-SATs celebration BBQ and water fight; our residential to 

Marchant’s Hill for the week; or our end-of-year production and 

Leavers’ Assembly. However, even though these events haven’t 

been able to happen, please don’t think that we have forgotten about 

trying to make the end of your QI journey special in some way. 

With your secondary school transition soon approaching, we have 

been working hard behind the scenes to ensure that your move goes 

as smoothly as possible. For the last few months, we have been in 

contact with all of your secondary schools so that they know as 

much about you as learners as possible and can therefore plan as 

well as they can for when you start Year 7. Obviously, as you didn’t 

sit SATs this year, you will not get end of year test scores, so as part 

of our transition talks with your secondary schools, we have let them 

know all of your strengths and the achievements that you have 

made throughout the first half of Year 6. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you back in school for the 

last week of term. ☺ 

 

From Mrs Carey, Mr Caldwell, Mrs Slater and Ms Moore. 


